
 
 

2025 UMPIRE TRAINING SCHEDULE 
 

 

Welcome to the 2025 Roseville Girls Softball season. Below is an outline of training dates 
for the RSG umpire program. Please note that you are required to attend ALL assigned 
training sessions unless otherwise noted. 

All umpires MUST BE USA SOFTBALL CERTIFIED prior to working any season games. We 
strongly encourage all umpires to complete the RGS Umpire Training as it is tailored to the 
RGS program and playing rules.  

Note: All training dates are subject to change or cancellation. All changes to the schedule 
will be communicated via email. Please check email before heading to any training, 
especially in the case of inclement weather. 

RGS Umpire Program Training Dates 

It is essential that all umpires attend and participate in these training sessions to ensure 
preparation for certification, level qualification, and game assignments.  

● January 11: Orientation and Umpire Training  
o 9:00 am – 3:00 pm at the Maidu Community Center 

● January 18: Umpire Training  
o 9:00 am – 1:00 pm at Cresthaven Park 
o Seniors and Mid-Seniors to arrive at 8:30 for set up 

● January 25: Umpire Training  
o 9:00 am – 1:00 pm at Cresthaven Park 
o Seniors to arrive at 8:30 for set up 

● February 1: Umpire Training  
o 9:00 am – 1:00 pm at Cresthaven Park 
o Seniors to arrive at 8:30 for set up 

● February 8: Umpire Training  
o 9:00 am – 1:00 pm at Cresthaven Park 
o Seniors to arrive at 8:30 for set up 

● February 15: Umpire Training  
o 9:00 am – 1:00 pm at Cresthaven Park 
o Seniors to arrive at 8:30 for set up 

USA Certification (Mandatory Testing) 

● February 22: Mandatory Testing  
o 9:00 am – 2:00 pm at Cresthaven Park 

o Seniors to arrive at 8:30 for set up 



 
 

● March 1: Makeup Certification (if needed) 

 

Practice Games 

Practice Games are an essential part of training and evaluation for level qualification 
within the program.  

● March 8    
o Time/Location TBD (based on 2025 RGS game schedules)   

 

USA Softball National Umpire School 

January 31 - February 2, 2025 (Chandler, Arizona) 

If you are interested in attending this training, please email UIC@rosevillegirlssoftball.org 
for more information and requirements. 
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